
Dinner Money: 

A reminder that dinner money has now increased to £13.50 per week. Please pay weekly 

on Scopay. If you would like to change your child’s meal choice, please tell us one week 

in advance. Thank you 

Welcome back everyone! We hope you have all had a lovely summer break. We have       

welcomed the new Reception classes this week who will be starting full time with us on 

Monday! We hope everyone has settled into their new classes! 

Meet the Teacher parent meetings next week: 

Year 2  - Monday 9th September 2:45pm.        Year 3  - Thursday 12th September 2:45pm. 

Year 6  - Tuesday 10th September 2:45pm.       Year 1  - Friday 13th September 2:45pm. 

RL/RD  - Wednesday 11th September 2:45pm. 

School admission information: Please see below information letter from Lancashire  

County Council regarding changes to the Penalty        

Notices issued for extended leave from schools: 



Lancashire Adult Learning Coffee morning in school  - All parents are welcome. 

Please join us at 9am! 


